Dear Parents,

Welcome to Summer School! We are very excited to have your child in class this summer. Hours are 8:30-12:30 Monday through Friday. We will NOT have class the week of July 1st. We will resume on July 8th. Summer school ends July 19th.

Please make sure your child knows how he/she will get home each day. If this changes, please send us a note so we get your child to the right spot. Students will not need backpacks or uniforms. All supplies will be provided.

We will be focusing on improving literacy skills to help your child be successful in fifth grade. Daily attendance is very important! If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at Joy School 873-2090 or e-mail us at rzavesky@mcas.k12.in.us or jboehnlein@mcas.k12.in.us.

Mrs. Pavedy ext. 6316 mrs. Boehnlein ext. 6328